
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

May 2021 

Tyler Core 

Caleb Elkins 

Richard Evans 

James Gilley 

Shanon Hauenstein 

Brandon Hollman 

Justin Holt 

Patrick Hooks 

Danny Keen 

Aaron McKinney 

Richard Novo 

Evan Saunders 

Coy Stauffer 
 

PAID THROUGH 

April 2021 

Tyler Baxter 

Devin Casemier 

Jeffrey Metzger 

Jacob Otto 

Stanley Parsons 

Heath Rider 

Lucas Schroeder 

Derek Sterling 

Samantha Swaney 

 

PAID THROUGH 

March 2021 

Cody Evans 

Brandon Miller 

Todd Rosebrook 

Cameron Wireman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

February 2021 

Matthew Boedicker 

J Boedicker 

Doug Cantrell 
 

PAID THROUGH 

January 2021 

Kevin Dicus 

Shanon Hauenstein 
 

 

 

 

 

It is time for all Union 

Members to man-up, 

show-up and participate! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Training Director’s Report 
 

We are excited to offer information on new online Journeyman 

classes that will be available very soon. Check out the list on 

the back of the Death Benefits page. 
 

I am currently in the process of setting up First Aid/CPR 

classes for next month. I do not have a definite date yet, so call 

the training center, the hall, or check the IBEW 32 website for 

more details. We hope to see you there! 
 

I want to remind you of a special 2-day Workshop at Lima 

JATC Training Venter September 17th – 18th, 2021.  The new 

2020 National Electrical Code contains significant changes that 

will impact how you do your job. Stallcup’s Illustrated Code 

Changes 2020 will combine lecture, workbook, and visual aid 

for the most effective training available. A $500.00 

participation award will be given to those who attend all 16 

hours, and you will be gifted with the new code book to keep! 
 

Again, if you have any thoughts or ideas or classes, please let 

me know. 

           The Ole’ Guys                    

  Second week of June already and we are 

talking a lot about all of the eating places that are 

closing up. We tried to quess why they are but we 

had no idea why they are. We thought that it was 

maybe because they can’t get enough help to work 

there. 
 

 The meeting is the second Wednesday of the 

month at 2:00PM at the Union hall, all the retirees 

are welcome and we hope more of you can come. 
 

 Things to think about: 
 

One tequila, two tequila, three tequila, floor, 
 

If a mute swears, does his mother wash his 

hands with soap? 
 

If a parsley farmer is sued, can they garnish 

his wages? 
 

What was the best before sliced bread? 
              

And finally: 
 

Men are from earth, woman are from earth. 

Deal with it. 
 

R. S.  

 

Jim Hoskins 
 

 

 


